

**DATE:** May 11, 2012

TO: Mr. David Meadows, Superintendent

FROM: Dale Warriner

**RE:** Final Consolidated Federal Programs Allocation

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of Trustees to accept the final Consolidated Federal Programs Allocation for the 2011-2012 school year.

Please note the general information for review:

- Title I: obligated to revise the "set a sides"
  - Parent Involvement (1%)
  - Neglected Shelters (per pupil basis)
  - Central Office (allowed 20%, actual 7.8%)
- Title II
- Professional Development
- Private School Allocation per pupil (1%)